
The Willows
Spooktacular 

park & Trail Hunt
Thursday, October 6th, 2022  

12-3 PM
The Willows Park 



On Thursday, October 6th, 110
participants attended the Willows
Spooktacular Park & Trail Hunt at

the Willows Park!



Children searched for Halloween decorations hidden
throughout the trails, such as a witches hat, tombstones,

eyeballs, spiders, and more!



Participants were also looking for secret hidden words
that made a secret Halloween phrase!

Ghouls just want to have fun! 
& This way to the treats! 



Thank you to the Radnor Memorial Library and the Wayne Art Center
 for providing Halloween crafts and treats for the participants!



Searching high and
low for those

Halloween items! 





After the scavenger hunt, children
played a game of Halloween Plinko

to win prizes and received a
pumpkin and goodie bag!



Thank you to those who attended the 2022 Willows Spooktacular 
Park & Trail Hunt! 

Thank you to the Radnor Township Board of Commissioners: 
Moira Mulroney, President
Jack Larkin, Vice President

Jake Abel
Lisa Borowski

Sean Farhy
AnnaMarie Jones

Maggy Myers
and Township Manager, William White

 for their generous support! 

We wish you a Happy Halloween!


